
1204-ONE Nicholas Street, Ottawa, ON K1N 7B7 Tel: 613-562-4002 Fax: 613-562-0007 piac@piac.ca   www.piac.ca 
Michael Janigan - Direct: 31 Hillsdale Avenue E, Toronto, ON M4S 1T4 Tel: 416-840-3907 mjanigan@piac.ca 
 
 
 

 

 
October 2, 2015     

      
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary        VIA E-Mail  
Ontario Energy Board        7 pages  
Suite 2700 
2300 Yonge Street 
27th floor 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4    
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 

Re: Board File No. EB-2015-0240  
Reply Submissions of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
As per the Notice of Motion to Review, Notice of Motion Hearing and Procedural Order No. 1 
please find enclosed the Reply Submissions filed on behalf of the Vulnerable Energy 
Consumers Coalition (VECC) with respect to the above-noted proceeding.  As requested we 
have also directed copies to all parties via email.  

Thank you.   

Yours truly, 
 

 
 
Michael Janigan  
Counsel for VECC 
 
Cc:  All Parties  
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